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 Topaz News 

 

Dear All, 

 

Our brothers and sisters, Play pals, older friends and school staff saw our great 

performing skills. The children thoroughly enjoyed the show and their confidence 

has grown through the experience. 

Learning 

Supertato had asked us to find out about growing potatoes so we knew that when the 

flowers had died down on the plants, we needed to dig our potatoes. It was very exciting 

and we are going to have them at snack time. 

     

The Evil Pea has sent us another mathematical challenge. We made lots of progress with 

our calculating and did the same number of calculations in the time this week. We have 

been working on our brain stars and plan to beat him next week! It has motivated us to 

practise our maths skills lots. 

The children will be listening to someone telling them about this year’s library challenge 

today. This is a good way to keep the enthusiasm for reading going in the summer. 

Next week 

Monday – sports event with our peer groups (no action needed from home) 

Tuesday – Meeting our new teacher in our new classroom 

                 5pm disco 

Thursday – circus – gates open at 5.00pm, 6.00 start – tickets still available. 

Friday – all reading books will be collected for mending in holidays. I can put books onto 

Bug Club. 

Transition 

Lots of people have asked about meeting Miss Tyler. I will make sure I point her out next 

week at pick up. There will be a ‘meet the teacher’ session in September. I will be working 

closely with Miss Tyler to make sure that she knows about our next steps in learning and 

our likes and dislikes etc. Remember you will always be part of the Topaz extended family 

now, so feel free to contact me. 
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Kind regards,                   Sally Windmill 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


